
STARTING DECEMBER 23 
Botanic Gardens, Nature’s PowerHouse and 

Queen’s Oval car park upgrade

Council is upgrading the three car parks and 
entrance to Nature’s PowerHouse, the Botanic 
Gardens and the Queen’s Oval, and a section of 
Finch Bay Road. Work will start on January 8, and 
is planned to be completed by early March (weather 
dependent), however Nature’s PowerHouse Visitor 
Information Centre, gallery and cafe will be closed 
from December 23 for the duration of the works. 
Road users are advised to expect minor delays 
and traffic changes on Finch Bay Road and asked 

to obey all signage.

Visitor Information Centre services will be available 
at Council’s main office at 10 Furneaux Street. 
Access to the Botanic Gardens and Queen’s Oval 

will be available via Furneaux Street. 

Council apologises for the inconvenience caused 
by the works, and thanks you for your patience 

while we improve your infrastructure.
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